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SCHOOL CENSUS—SPECIAL MENU FOR  

THURSDAY 3RD OCTOBER 

MAINS 

BBQ CHICKEN BURGER 

CRISPY VEGETABLE BURGER 

SIDES 

CHIPS 

SWEET CORN AND PEAS 

DESSERT 

JELLY AND ICE CREAM 

 

All key stage 1 children are encouraged to try a school dinner on census 
day.  The number of children that take up the Universal Free School 
meal on this specific day determines how much income from central 
government is received next year.  Any questions please give the office 
a ring.  Your child can still bring in a packed lunch as well if they wish. 
Thank you. 

 

Also, starting 1st October Chartwells are running a promotion  

SPIN TO WIN 

Every Tuesday and Thurs-

day lunchtime 

 
 Find a sticker on the bottom of your 

plate and spin the wheel to win a prize 
 

 

Diary dates  

Thursday 3rd October –Nasal Flu vaccines  

Harvest Festival—Thursday 24th October at 

2p.m. 

Football report 

The football team had three matches on Wednesday. Match 1, against Stithians, was a close game and we lost 2-0 to the cur-
rent league leaders.  

In Match 2 we took on Kennal Vale. Our midfield of Eli and Nico did a splendid job getting the ball to Arlo and he came close 
to scoring in the first half, managing to hit the post three times. In the second half he found his scoring touch and netted two 
goals to give us a well deserved 2-0 win.  

Match 3 was against Perranarworthal. Our solid defence of Sennen, Lucas and Lola tackled well and made it difficult for the 
opposition. Again, the midfield duo played the ball to Arlo and despite hitting the post again, he did score two more goals. 
Theo and Cricket came on in the second half and defended admirably and if they were beaten, Alex was on hand to make 
excellent saves. We won the game 2-1 and went home elated.  

NUTS 

Please can I remind parents that when pack-

ing lunches/snacks that we have children in 

school with nut allergies. 

So with that in mind can we ask that no nuts 

are included in snacks or packed lunches. 

Thank you. 

Water Bottles 

Unfortunately, we no longer have the 

facilities to properly sanitise the chil-

dren’s water bottles in school. 

We will be sending the children’s wa-

ter bottles home each day to be 

washed and refilled. 

Please can we politely remind parents to send 

water bottles in as it is really important for the 

children to access water during the day.  The 

children can refill their bottles in the class-

rooms if needed.  If you need to replace their 

water bottle they are available from the school 

office at the cost of £1.00.  Thank you. 




